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Thank you to Speer Charitable Trust for supporting our educational programs.

Guess who showed up at the 
Garden to help teach us  
how to help our earth? 

Thomas Dambo’s TROLLS:
Save the Humans is arriving at the 

Memphis Botanic Garden February 2025. 

Each of these larger-than-life visitors has a lesson 
for students to teach them how to become better 
stewards of our environment. Garden guides will 
lead them in hands-on lessons and activities 
focusing on native plants, recycling, sustainable 
living, and other earth-friendly themes.

DATES & DETAILS
This 90-minute 
program is adaptable 
for all grade levels K-12.

Available from  
February 3-May 21, 
2025.

PRICING
$8 per student

Teachers free

Additional  
chaperones $12

Admission to My Big 
Backyard is not included

To book this program contact 
Kristen Zemaitis

Youth Education Program Director

kristen.zemaitis@membg.org 
or 901-636-4126

membg.org
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